
    Minor Variance Deferral 

Address: 10 Hazelwood Drive, Brampton ON 

TRCA Review 

July 10, 2024 

 

 

To: Clara Vani 
coa@brampton.ca 
Re: A-2024-0068 
 

Due to a delay in obtaining the required information from the TRCA required by planning staff, we are 
requesting a deferral to the upcoming schedule minor variance hearing.  

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Alana Nielsen 
BCIN: 38685  Firm BCIN: 122408 
 
Alana + Kelly Design Co.  
16 Mountainview Road South, Unit 305 
Georgetown, ON 

 
 

 


